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John Sanders opened with prayer.

Pam Lowe made a motion to approve the minutes with the correction.
Janet made a second motion to accept.

Trish Hayes read the minutes. There was a typographical error. The price for the sheriff’s deputy was $45 an hour, not $5 an hour.

Nick Cox-Minden Mayor-
Otto Krouse spoke with him about no food trucks at the Germantown Bluegrass Festival. He also discussed that The Tourism Bureau failed to provide the shuttle to and from The Germantown Colony.

If we use a facility with the city of Minden, the mayor said he would work to get us a discount since there were so many problems.

Based on Louisiana rules, we can host a fundraiser and/or dinner one time a year.
We can also have musicians.

Otto Krouse spoke about talking to Don Krouse or Phillip Krouse about leasing pasture for parking if we choose to have the festival at the Colony.

Continue to get donations for the raffle and possible auction items. 

If we have the festival, we need to discuss food and preselling tickets.

John Sanders made a motion to adjourn.
Pam Lowe made a second motion to adjourn.

Next Meeting will be November 3, 2023 at The Germantown Colony Museum.




